
We do not think a Genesis translation
has been done for this language, so if
you have the ability, we hope you will
consider creating one. We are also in
need of other materials relevant for the
other text types

.

Thank you very much,

Jim Mason
Director, Rosetta Project
j immason@ longnow . org


